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Immersion in the Nachtigal project

The Grand Inga Project Development and Promotion 

Agency (ADPI-RDC), on a tour in Cameroon, visited the 

Nachtigal hydroelectric facility on the 19th of June 2024.

The visit, led by NHPC's Operations Director, included 

two stops, at the main dam and at the Nachtigal plant. 

For the ADPI-RDC, the visit was an immersion in the 

Nachtigal project, considered as a reference in the sub-

Saharan African energy sector both in industrial, 

environmental and social aspects. It was an opportunity 

for NHPC to share the expertise used to build the 

Nachtigal hydroelectric facility and its good practices in 

terms of supporting the Nachtigal project area’s 
population and preserving the environment.

About ACPI-RDC and the Grand Inga project

Created in 2015 by a presidential decree, the Grand 

Inga Project Development and Promotion Agency (ACPI-

RDC) is the specialized service within the Presidency of 

the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) to conduct the 

Grand Inga project. 

Grand Inga is a series of hydroelectric dams in the lower 

Congo River. It has a 44,000 MW hydroelectric 

potential, of which 1,775 MW have already been 

installed at Inga 1 and Inga 2. 

As part of the Inga 3 hydroelectric dam’s construction, 

representatives of the ACPI-RDC visited the Nachtigal 

construction site and came away with a wealth of new 

ideas for their project. 

Images of the ADPI-RDC visit to the Nachtigal construction site

The Grand Inga Project Development and Promotion Agency visits the Nachtigal

construction site 
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